

## Tonya Richards

---

**From:** David Mueller <muel@tctelco.net>  
**Sent:** Thursday, February 24, 2011 7:37 AM  
**To:** Tonya Richards  
**Subject:** Meeting - Storm

Tonya,

It's the 4th Thursday of the month, so there must be a storm coming... I am very concerned about the weather forecast for today. Delaying the meeting and sending out another batch of notices is ugly, but an accident or injury would be worse. I am heading out to feed cattle and will be back in by 10AM or you can call me on the cell phone. Mary sent an email that she will not be able to attend tonight and really wants to be there. If the power is out (ours comes from the north) or the roads are ice, I will not be there either. Listen to the forecast and see what you think. Would you want to poll board members for attendance? Could we reschedule to March 10 and then do the work session on March 28?

Let me know your thoughts...  
David